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COLLECTING YOUR CHILDREN
If you need to collect your child early from college for an appointment, please call the
college on 9608 0033 at least 1 hour before the pickup time. Please do not email teachers
regarding any early pick up as this can often be missed, the reception staff will organise a note to
be sent to the student.

No student will be allowed to leave class without this note.

The College phone policy means that students caught using their phones will be given a lunch
detention. For this reason it is important that you do not directly contact your child on their phone
to arrange pick up.

If the time of pickup falls within lunch or recess, we may need more than 1 hour notice. Please see
bell times below.
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